
 
 

 

 

 
 

28 September 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

COVID-19 HSC Contingency Plan 

Recently, the New South Wales Education Standards Authority (NESA) published information on its website for 
students sitting HSC exams in 2020. To view this information please visit:  

https://educationstandards.nsw.edu.au/wps/portal/nesa/covid-19/coronavirus-advice/hsc/covid-19-safe-hsc-
exams  

In addition, the College is developing its own Contingency Plan which will be communicated by the end of Week 
1, Term 4. Please be reassured that in developing our Contingency Plan, the College has your son’s and the entire 
staff and student body’s health and wellbeing at the forefront of all decision-making.  

    

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the College via email - lborg@stdominics.nsw.edu.au or phone (02) 8415 
9122 if you require further information. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr L. Borg 

Director of Curriculum 
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